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From: peter sleet 
Sent: 12 January 2023 12:15
To: Planning Policy
Subject: East Devon Local Plan query

Dear planning dept 
I am writing with our views on the proposed building of houses behind Littleham church. 
We feel that as this area is both an OAONB and Coastal preservation area that building here would be a travesty, 
and building here would have a detrimental effect on so many things tourism, the village, wild life, sewage, traffic 
etc: 
To us it seems ridiculous to consider this as a site when there are only 34 areas of OAONB in England and once 
building is permitted it would spread. 
Villages like Littleham area a great part of why east Devon is so popular. 
Exmouth has had or having a huge amount of houses in east Devon which is putting huge pressure on local services 
doctors, dentists, schools, sewerage. 
Yours sincerely. 
 
Peter and Anne Sleet 
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